
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 

 

From:  Patricia Abbott 

  Controller/Interim Town Manager 

 

Date:  November 7, 2024 

 

Re: Ratification of Lawsuit Filing 

 

 On November 1, 2024, a lawsuit was filed by the Town of Munster against the Hammond 

Sanitary District.   

 

 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

 As part of the Consent Agenda, ratify the filing of the lawsuit assigned Cause No. 

45D11-2411-PL-000687.  

 


